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ROADS

Robert Smith and Ron Stone present on:
Application of William R. Stone, et al to determine the status of a road, said road being approximately 0.54+
mile and extending from the end of county maintenance on Cook Road; 10th District, Land Lot 67.

\oplicant’ -

Mr. Smith and Mr. Stone presented some additional evidence that had found after submitting the application to the
County Engineer. They continued to explain the history of the road and that it used to be maintained by the county.

After their presentation, Mr. Miller said that the new information would have potentially altered his report to be
more favorable and that he did not take exception to any of their comments or information.

Bublic Forum.:
There was no other parties present that wished to speak on the issue.

Planning Commission comments:

Mr. Thompson stated that the information presented seemed to indicate that the road had been a public road and had
continued to retain that status over the years.

The other board members agreed with Mr. Thompson.
Mr. Dean made a motion to authorize the staff to approve plats, that meet all other requirements, using this road to

fulfill the requirement for frontage on a public road. The motion was seconded by Mr. Thompson and carried
unanimously.



